
SPITZ FAMILY AWARDS 
FOR ABORIGINAL WOMEN

Announcing two awards for Aboriginal women 
for the Bachelor of Commerce Program at the 
Sauder School of Business at UBC
 1.  The Spitz Family Entrance Award for Aboriginal Women
 2.  The Spitz Family Transfer Award for Aboriginal Women

Available for Aboriginal women entering and transferring to the Bachelor of Commerce program 
with preference to applicants from remote communities in BC. Award renews annually until degree 
completion, pending academic standing.

Each award starts at $10,000 with additional comprehensive funding available for housing, food, 
childcare, travel and academic support based on fi nancial need.

 •  For more information about The Spitz Family Awards 
visit www.sauder.ubc.ca/spitzawards

 •  Apply to the Bachelor of Commerce Program at you.ubc.ca 
and self-identify as BC Aboriginal and female in your application

 •  All female BC First Nations applicants will be invited to submit a personal 
statement of intent and a budget to be considered for the award

 APPLICANTS MUST APPLY TO SAUDER BY JANUARY 31st
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